Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Patrick Kelly <pkelly@kellyandlemmons.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 10:49 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Roger Stadler; Martin Norder

Subject: RE: test-Roger Stadler.

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

thank you for the time this morning. It is my understanding that you will affirm the record with respect to Roger’s
attempted good faith compliance by applying for a building permit. Also that our office did not receive notice of the
legislative hearing of July 16 and this morning we were able to clarify that issue. A new order will be issued for specific
items and that the city will work with Roger for possible solutions such as a garage structure. As a result our office will
not appear this afternoon and we look forward to working with you and City staff.

Patrick J. Kelly
Attorney at Law

Kelly & Lemmons, P.A.
2350 Wycliff Street
Suite 200

Saint Paul, MN 55114

Main 651-224-3781
Fax  651-223-8019
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Attention: Any tax advice in this message is not intended or written to be used and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding any federal tax penalties. This message
and any attachments are intended only for the named recipient(s), and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, attorney work product, or exempt or
protected from disclosure under applicable laws and rules. If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are notified that the dissemination, distribution, or copying of
this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender at either the
email address or the telephone number included herein and delete this message and any of its attachments from your computer and/or network. Receipt by anyone other
than the named recipient(s) is not a waiver of any attorney-client, work product, or other applicable privilege, protection, or doctrine. Thank you.

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) [mailto:marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 10:26 AM

To: Patrick Kelly

Subject: test



